
 
 
*Gifts must be wrapped, tagged and delivered to Tribal Social Services no later than December 11, 2018* 

 

 
Sponsor Name (s):   

Department Name:   

Phone and/or E-mail Address:  

Number of Children Requesting to Sponsor:                              Boy:                       Girl:           

 

Dear Sponsor: 
 
Thank you so much for being a part of our 2018 Christmas Sponsorship.  The Children who receive these gifts will 
truly be blessed!  Just a few reminders to help make this season a little brighter for those children who are in need 
of a smile and a lot of Joy this Christmas season:  

 

 The following toys CANNOT be given as gifts:  
1. High Electronic Items 
2. Used Toys 
3. Shooting toys: play guns, nerf guns, nerf dart guns or similar items 
4. Weapon related items:  play knives, handcuffs, etc. 
5. Any hair permanent coloring or perming solution 

 

 Include a tag with the child’s name, age, gender and Case Manager (NO initials please).   PLEASE TAPE TO GIFT. 
o We would like to request three (3) gifts per child if feasible. Thank you. 

 

 If you are unable to sponsor please inform us IMMEDIATELY! 
 
 

 Contacts:  Jasselyn Huerta, Denise Jackson, Stephanie Stone or Blanca Bandin-Duarte,  
 

1. Completed form(s) can be emailed to:  Denise.Jackson.TSS@gric.nsn.us ,  Jasselyn.Huerta.TSS@gric.nsn.us ,  
Stephanie.Stone@gric.nsn.us  or  Blanca.Bandin-Duarte2@gric.nsn.us  

2. Faxed to:  520-562-3633 (Attn:  Denise Jackson, Jasselyn Huerta or Stephanie Stone) 
 
 

THANK YOU FOR SPONSORING! 

TRIBAL SOCIAL SERVICES 
2018 Christmas Sponsorship Form 

Office:  520.562.3396    Fax:  520.562.3633 
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